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Dear Dr Sharpe 
 
Full title of project: LAC Dental 
 
You have sought advice from the West of Scotland Research Ethics Service Office on the above 
project.  This has been considered by the Scientific Officer and you are advised that based on the 
submitted documentation (email correspondence 7 May 2013) it does not need NHS ethical review 
under the terms of the Governance Arrangements for Research Ethics Committees (A Harmonised 
Edition). This advice is based on the following 
 

 The project is service evaluation using only data obtained as part of usual care but note the 
requirement for Privacy Advisory Committee approval to permit sharing or publication of 
anonymised data obtained from patient under the care of the NHS in Scotland. 

 
Note that this advice is issued on behalf of the West of Scotland Research Ethics Service and does 
not constitute a favourable opinion from a REC.  It is intended to satisfy journal editors and 
conference organisers and others who may require evidence of consideration of the need for 
ethical review prior to publication or presentation of your results. 
 
However, if you, your sponsor/funder or any NHS organisation feels that the project should be 
managed as research and/or that ethical review by a NHS REC is essential, please write setting 
out your reasons and we will be pleased to consider further. 
 
Where NHS organisations have clarified that a project is not to be managed as research, the 
Research Governance Framework states that it should not be presented as research within the 
NHS.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
, WoSRES Scientific Officer/Manager  
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